OFFICE OF THE DEAN

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

December 4, 194l

Dre. Forrest C. Allen

Depte of Physical Education
Unlversity of Kansas

My dear ™Phog™:

Many thanks for your sending over the

copy of your speech given at Cape Girardeau
last Wednesdaye I read it through with

the greatest interest and want to con-
gratulate you on having said something

that has needed saying for a long time
from all that I can gather.

The favorable reactions that this talk

has caused over the country must be a
real pleasure to you.

I am returning the talk, as I imagine
you will want it for your files.

Sincerely yours,
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De M. Swarthout
Dean DS saf



